
June 18, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Central School – Allentown/Central Alumni Meeting/Meeting 
East Milton Elementary – Girl Scout Troop 868/meeting and activities 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – UWF/Marine Science Camp 
Gulf Breeze Middle – Coins Sportcards & Racing Collectibles/game tournament 
Hobbs Middle – Zumba Fitness/summer fitness class 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – New Hope Community Church/Services 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Susan Kelly/wedding shower 
Navarre High – Betty Pullum Family YMCA/Volleyball Tournament 
West Navarre Intermediate – Broadway Lights Dance Center/Temporary use due to flood 
 
 


